TOWN OF STONINGTON

CORRECTED PUBLIC NOTICE


Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 10-153d of the General Statutes of Connecticut that the Employment Contract between Stonington Board of Education and Superintendent of Schools for July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2025 has been received by and is now on file in the office of the Town Clerk, Town Hall, 152 Elm Street, Stonington, CT.  

Dated at Stonington, CT this 16th day of March, 2022.



/s/ Sally Duplice
Town Clerk 
